
Comments  sought  on  Martis
Valley Trail
Comments are being taken until Feb. 20 on the for the Martis
Valley Trail right-of-way.

A meeting Feb. 1 from 5-7pm at the Truckee Tahoe Airport about
the plans..

The  report  addresses  environmental  impacts  and  recommends
mitigation measures in regard to t

This is a proposed 10-foot-wide paved, 2-foot-wide unpaved
multiple-use trail.

 

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/01/comments-sought-martis-valley-trail/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/01/comments-sought-martis-valley-trail/

